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Comments: I'm writing my concerns regarding the Holland lake lodge purposed development development.  My

concern in part is the use of the categorical exclusion. Is it protocol for forest service authorities to issue permits

to construct a large new multicabin, employee quarters, septic systems and new lodge and 100 seating

restaurant with this categorical exclusion. It's my understanding it's for minor changes to existing properties. The

concern is that this the president it sets for future coperations could bypass required environmental impact

studies and endangered species act requirements.  This lake is pristine, historical, and balanced ecologically. It

seems something is very off with the way this is being done. It also doesn't allow adequate time for public input.

Please extend public input time.  With respect, Mark Rittenhouse. 


